
Notice on Career Opportunity 

Sir, 

Greetings from The George Telegraph Training Institute.... 

I ,on behalf of The George Telegraph Training Institute would like to inform you 
that we are going to organize a placement fair in our Liluah centre on 20 th 
March 2024. We are inviting some technical & non technical companies for the 
campus drive who will hire candidates according to their requirements.  

This time we want to do this placement fair with our internal students as well 
as external candidates also. So we are approaching colleges, coaching for 
passout candidates who are searching for jobs now. This campus drive is 
completely free of cost. No one has to pay any charges for this. 

In this regard I am requesting you to publish a notice in your college portal so 
that needy candidates can share their bio data with us.  

Candidate can send their bio data by WhatsApp in 8017777074 number 
mentioning External Candidate 

 

Thanks & Regards 

Sandip Das 

Territory Placement Coordinator 

The George Telegraph Training Institute 

 

M- 8017777074 

Website: www.georgetelegraph.org 

E-Mail ID- sandip.dgttiplacement@gmail.com 

www.georgetelegraph.org

